
 

 
 

12 March 2022 
 
To the resident        
 
Footpath renewal at Railway Street, Petersham – (between Brighton St and 
Terminus St) – both sides 
 
Inner West Council’s contractor Awada Civil Engineering will be reconstructing the 
concrete footpath in your street on Monday 28 March 2022. The works are expected 
to take two weeks to complete, weather permitting. 

 
Access to properties will be maintained throughout the works. During construction, 
please do not park next to or near the works in progress. 
 
Enquiries 
 
Council’s Contractor - Awada Civil Engineering - Project Manager Ibrahim  
Mobile 0447 231 328 Mon-Fri or email at compliance@awadacivil.com 
 
Council officer Peter Fairburn 8595 2442 between 8.30am – 4.30pm weekdays. 
 
 
Inner West Council appreciates your cooperation and apologises for any 
inconvenience.  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Peter Fairburn | Project Officer 
Inner West Council 
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